WEST END RELIGIOUS SCHOOL.

A Religious School was organized in the West End, under the auspices of the Council of Jewish Women, with Miss Hattie Bear as supervisor. The following officers were elected: Mr. Frank Rubin, president; Mr. H. Freedman, secretary; and Miss Hattie Bear, treasurer. The school will be conducted in the West End Bank hall and classes will open after the holidays. A special meeting will be held on Sunday afternoon at 1:30 at the home of Mr. H. Freedman, 500 Lorenze Ave. All West End and suburban families are urgently requested to attend this meeting.

TOUR TOTAL OF THE PARTY OF LARREST AND